RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN

Monday, November 19, 2018
Faculty/Students

The Nurse’s Office will be open for emergencies only during homeroom and 1st period due to Health Screenings.

Students
FRESHMEN: The Puravida bracelet order forms are now available in Ms. Nicola’s room. Please see her for one. First come first serve.

Please turn in TORCH surveys to Ms. Nicola in room 223 ASAP!

SENIORS:  Do you have a cute photo of you playing with other seniors in Pre-School, Kindergarten, town sports, at a party?  If you would like to have the photo included in the 2019 TORCH, please give it to Ms. Nicola in room 223 by November 21st.   The photo will be returned.
Cheerleading:  Anyone interested in cheering for the basketball season please be at the Elementary Cafeteria on Monday, November 26th at 3:00 ready to practice. If you have any questions see Mrs. Hansberry.

Project Santa:  If you signed up to collect change for Project Santa please attend a brief meeting on Monday, 11/26 @ 2pm in room 225.  See Ms. Downey with any questions.

Class of 2019:  All Wawa orders are due by Friday, 11/30 in order to ensure delivery before the holidays.  Please see Ms. Downey with any questions.
Guidance
A representative from the Naval Academy will be visiting RHS on November 21st.  Any student who is interested should sign up in the guidance office.

On Tuesday, December 4th, the ASVAB will be administered at RHS.  Please sign up in the guidance office. Signups are on a first come, first serve basis and space is limited.

Happy Birthday…Matthew Marinella
